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Harvest Service

We will hold our Harvest service next Wednesday 
6th October at All Saints church at 2.30pm. 
Each class have been learning songs and 
writing poems for the service. We would love to 
invite all parents/carers however as this will be our 
first indoor social event in 18 months, we will be 
limiting the number to 20 parents/carers. Places 
will be given on a first come, first served bases. If 
you would like to attend, please phone or email on 
Monday to book a place (ony 1 parent/carer from 
a family). We will take photos/videos and upload 
these to Dojo.

We are welcoming food donations, please send 
items into school with your child on Wednesday, 
these will be collected and donated to CHAT. 
Please see the list below.​

There will be a Harvest tea on Saturday October 
9th from 2.30pm until 5pm at Hillcrest, home of 
Ruth and Graham Fennell's to which you are 
welcome. Free tickets can be obtained from Mary 
Cann or Helen Hyland.

Autumn Term Dates

6th October
Harvest Service

25th – 29th October
Half term

W/C 22nd November
Lantern Making

27th November TBC
Tiverton Lantern Parade

29th November
Theatre Alibi

W/C 29th November
Assessment Week

8th December
Nativity 9.30am

W/C 12th December
Autumn Snapshot Reports out

15th December
Christmas Lunch

17th December
Last day of term

Please see the below link for 
advice from the director of public 
health on coronavirus and school 
age children

https://www.devon.gov.uk/news/dire
ctor-of-public-health-sets-out-clear-
advice-for-parents-of-school-age-
children/

https://www.devon.gov.uk/news/director-of-public-health-sets-out-clear-advice-for-parents-of-school-age-children/
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Last Friday Chris Holland the story 
teller visited school. It was a 
great day and he has inspired the 
children in class two to do some 
fantastic story telling themselves 
this week

Fundraising

Ellie completed her 
swim last Sunday!

Thank you to those 
who have sponsored 
her. If you’d like to 
donate the PTFA 
account details are:
Account number: 
16165368
Sort code: 30 98 90

On Tuesday a group of year 3/4 children went 
down to Tiverton High School to take part in a 
football tournament. It was wet and cold but 
Team Rackenford showed such determination 
and brilliant teamwork the weather didn’t 
seem to matter! We are very proud of you all, 
well done.

This week the school council met 
with Rev Steph Jeffs to discuss 
creating a special prayer 
space/sanctuary in the church to 
be used by pupils,families, staff 
and the community.
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Little Angels

The children have had a focus this week on 
kindness, working together and building new 
relationships as our curriculum was based on the 
'Guess how much I love you' story

Michaela Bundy, our amazing 
administrator is leaving us on 13th 
October. We are so sad that she is 
leaving RPS as she is such an 
integral part of the inner workings 
of our school and of course a 
wonderful colleague. Since joining 
us she has put in systems and 
practices which have streamlined 
and improved the administration of 
the school. She is so special and 
loved by staff and children and their 
families. I am sure you will join me 
in wishing Michaela all our very 
best wishes for her new adventures.

Tempest Photography Orders

To qualify for the free delivery, please can 
tempest orders be returned to school by Monday 
4th October. Alternitivley, you can place your 
orders online.

Clubs Next Week:

Monday
Football Club lunchtime – If you would like to 
order a packed lunch from the kitchen, 
please complete the form available on 
the website and return to school via email or by 
printing out and handing in to the office.
(follow the link below and select the 'Packed 
lunch Pre order' hyper link at the bottom of the 
page)
https://rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk/school-
dinners/

Homework Club 3.30 - 4pm

Tuesday
French Club 3.30 - 4.-15pm

Thursday
Multisport Club 3.30 - 4.30pm

Friday
Gymnastic Club 3.30 - 4.30pm

https://rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk/school-dinners/
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